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Weekly News – Wednesday 2nd May 2018 

 

What’s on  

Thursday 3rd May 9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course (First session)  

7:30 p.m. Parent Forum 

Friday 4th May 9:00 a.m. Parent Forum 

Deadline for ‘Oliver’ Tickets 

  

Monday 7th May Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 8th May  

Wednesday 9th May  

Thursday 10th May 9:00 a.m. Adult Learning & Skills Course 

 

Friday 11th May 9:00 a.m .Early Intervention Officer (Louise Lennox)  Drop in 

Session 

 

Parent Forum 

We would like to invite all parents/carers to join us at one of our two planned Parent Forums. The first 

will take place tomorrow (Thursday 3rd May) at 7:30 p.m. and the second on Friday 4th May 2:00 p.m. 

Please find attached the proposed agenda, however if you would like to add an item to be discussed 

please email the School Office - replies@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Early Intervention Officer 

You are invited to join Louise Lennox for an informal chat about anything ranging from routines, 

boundaries, behaviour in school or at home, budgets, finances or feeling low.  Louise can offer 

support/advice or signpost to services that can help.  

 

National Gardening Week 

Please encourage your child to do something exciting in the garden (plant seeds, weeding, litter 

picking, mini beast hotels).  Also can we ask that your child brings to school a plant or seeds for 

their class planter competition. 

 

p.t.o 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
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continued;- 

 

 

Production Tickets 

Please note that ticket requests should be with the School Office no later than Friday 4th May 

2018.  Although we are not charging for tickets this year, we will be asking for contributions at the 

end of the performances towards production costs. Thank you  

 

P.T.A Dates 

In preparation for the P.T.A Summer Fete, the P.T.A are organising two special days.  The first day 

will be held on Friday 25th May and we ask for children to come with ‘Mad Hair’ for a bottle donation.  

Please could any alcoholic donations be brought to the School Office.  The second day will take place 

on Friday 8th June and children can come to school in their pyjamas or onesies for a chocolate 

donation. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

14th May -   Year 6 SATs begin 

15th, 16th, 17th May  Years 3, 4 & 5 Production of ‘Oliver’ 

21st to 24th May -   Cycle Training for Year 6 

22nd May -   Year 5 Visit to Fitzwilliam Museum 

23rd May -    Class Photographs 


